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Zoom Phone 

Researching converting current phone system to Zoom Phone, which will greatly enhance our 24/7 hotline. The 

Vancouver office converted their phones a few months back and Sand Francisco is in the process of switching 

over. Waiting to see how the SF integration goes. Monthly savings will be approximately $150 - $180 per 

month. 

 

Spanish Meeting information 

The county website has been update with a new link to the Spanish Intergroup for Ventura and Santa Barbara 

Counties. Working with the Spanish community to improve communications and provide more up-to-date 

online meeting information.  

 

Covid Orange Tier 

With the downgrade to Orange Tier meetings must operate within the same guidelines for places of worship and 

can now operate at 50% capacity with masks and social distancing.   

 

POS System  

Our current Point of Sale System will no longer be supported at the end of the month. We will be upgrading the 

software and will be receiving a 60% Discount. The upgrade also comes with a free touchless credit card reader 


